We are pleased to inform you that the draft of the 2021 Chenango County Hazard Mitigation Plan (HMP) is now available for public review and comment. 

Over the last year and a half, the County and 30 associated municipalities within have painstakingly worked to gather data and input relating to this plan. 

The County is now asking members of the public to contribute further to the planning process by reviewing the draft Plan and providing feedback and comments. The public comment period will remain open until May 13, 2021. The full, updated HMP is available for public review and comment at the Chenango County HMP website at https://www.chenangocountynyhmp.com/draft-plan/ 

All feedback provided will be reviewed by municipal, state, federal and county entities, and incorporated, where appropriate.  To comment on the plan, please visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChenangoHMPPublicComment.

